
 
 

National Police Week 
 

Whereas, in 1962, President John F. Kennedy designated May 15 as Peace Officers 
Memorial Day, and the week in which that date falls as National Police Week; and 

Whereas, it is important that all citizens know and understand the duties and 
responsibilities of their police department; and 

Whereas, each year, our nation celebrates the contributions of law enforcement from 
around the country, recognizing their hard work, dedication, loyalty, and commitment to keeping 
our communities safe; and 

Whereas, the members of the Tulare Police Department play an essential role in 
safeguarding the rights and freedoms of the citizens of the City of Tulare; and  

Whereas, the Tulare Police Department is a skilled, professional law enforcement agency 
which believes in maintaining public peace and promoting order through fair and impartial 
decisions and respectful enforcement of the law. 

Now, therefore, be it resolved, that the City Council of the City of Tulare, do hereby 
proclaim that the week of May 15-21, 2022 will be Police Week in the City of Tulare, and I urge 
all citizens to join in commemorating police officers, past and present, who by their faithful and 
loyal devotion to their responsibilities of preserving the rights and security of all citizens, have 
rendered a dedicated service to their communities.  

Dated this 27th day of April, 2022 
 
 
 
          

Dennis A. Mederos, Mayor       Terry A. Sayre, Vice Mayor          Jose Sigala, Councilmember 
 
 
         

Stephen C. Harrell, Councilmember  Patrick Isherwood, Councilmember 
 

Proclamation 


